
From: Judson Ross 
Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 9:25 PM
To: City Clerk <cityclerk@grand-rapids.mi.us>
Subject: Supporting Bing Goei for 3rd Ward 

Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners:

I am sending this email in support of Bing Goei. I feel he is the most qualified 
candidate in that he possesses the personal qualities needed to be appointed to 
the City Commission’s vacant 3rd ward seat. Some of those qualities would include 
high intelligence, open minded, high degree of integrity, long term public service 
commitment to our city, sensitive to the needs of marginalized people, humble 
and a great sense of humor. It’s been my pleasure to know him personally for the 
past several years as a fellow resident at Beacon Hill’s independent living 
retirement community.

Sincerely,

Judson M Ross 
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